November 2016

Dear Friend,

Ensuring that you have access to a continuum of long-term care services when you or your family need it, is at the heart of Valley Health Services' mission.

Most recently, Valley Health Services proudly opened **Valley Residential Services**, the county's only licensed Enriched Housing offering assisted living services to fill an identified, unmet need of the area's senior population. The facility is now home to 46 individuals who are enjoying independence in their own apartments, with assistance readily available as needed.

The expansion of long term care services at this level is joined by those of Valley Health Services to ensure all facets of the continuum of care are here for you, your neighbors and loved ones. The services of VHS include adult day health care, short-term inpatient rehabilitation, outpatient rehabilitation, long-term skilled nursing care, palliative care and outpatient cardiac rehabilitation. The VHS family is proud to be the lead provider (and often the only provider) in our community of all these services, but there are many who need to be served and more to be done to make certain comprehensive senior care and rehabilitation programs are available locally.

Because we are a non-profit organization, your annual gift is essential to our ability to continue this growth, allowing us to further innovate and advance long term care, as we have since 1984. *We cannot do it without you!*

As chairman of the Annual Giving Committee, I ask you to support these organizations by making a donation to either Valley Health Services (VHS) or Valley Residential Services (VRS) during our Annual Giving Campaign. All gifts help and do make a difference in enhancing the array of services needed to achieve our goal of providing safe, quality care with respect and dignity to those who need our services, both today and tomorrow. Thank you!

Warm regards,

Harry J. Enea, Jr.

Chairman

Annual Giving Committee

Harry J- Enea, Jr.